

## John Paul II Medical Research Institute

# November Newsletter

## What's Happening in November?

November is the Awareness Month for many diseases, including Alzheimer's, Diabetes, COPD, lung cancer, and pancreatic cancer. Yes, we do research to find cures for each of these diseases. How can YOU help find cures for these diseases? Simple, click on the donate button below and help us raise the much needed funds to apply towards our research efforts!

#### Donate

## Successful Night!

Our Affirming Life Through Ethical Research event was a huge success! Thank you everyone who came out on that cold night to hear our presentation and tour our lab. Special thanks to Johnson County Right to Life, especially executive director Sheryl Schwager, for sponsoring the event. We are glad that everyone enjoyed the presentation and tour of our lab.

If you missed the presentation, you will be able to view it on our YouTube channel soon.



Founder Dr. Moy presenting to crowd.

### Thank You Schools!

Good Sheppard School in Colorado raised over \$1,300 for ALS after the sad passing of Fr. Benjamin Reese. Fr. Reese, you will be missed! The Archdiocese of Denver then matched the school's funds to help raise \$2,600.

The girls volleyball team at Notre Dame Cathedral Latin School in Ohio raised over \$3,250 for breast cancer. Trinity Catholic Academy also donated over \$2000, Holy Redeemer High School gave over \$200, St. Pius X High School donated \$280, and Holy Cross School raised \$800.

A big Thank You to these schools! We appreciate your efforts. To learn how your school can help our Institute with a fundraiser, please visit jp2mri.org.

# Help Us Reach Our Goal!

There are only 2 months left until the end of the year, and we are only half way toward meeting our goal of raising \$400,000. Unfortunately, this year's Ice Bucket Challenge did not raise as much funds as we were hoping it would. We have made significant progress in our research programs, but we need your help to continue our efforts. Will you please help us meet our goal? Donations to our Institute are tax deductible.

Please remember that the vast majority of all funds we raise goes directly towards advancing research. Our researchers are working hard to find cures that affect you and your loved ones. A little goes a long ways. If everyone joins our mission and donates, we will still reach our goal.

You can send a check by downloading and printing our support form, which you can find here. To send an electronic donation, simply click on the donate button.

\$200,000

Thank you.

John Paul II Medical Research Institute 540 E. Jefferson St. Suite 202 Iowa City, IA 52245

Phone: (319) 688-7367 Email: info@jp2mri.org http:/